
  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY 
 

The City of Ketchum Collections Department will be rehabilitating the sanitary sewer system between Main 
Street and Leadville Avenue from Sun Valley Road to 2nd Street as part of our routine maintenance program. 
The work being performed will involve sewer line cleaning, manhole maintenance, and slip lining of the sewer 
pipeline. This project is necessary due to aging and deterioration of the existing sewer line and will increase 
the integrity of the sewer system and protect the environment for years to come.  
 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 
• April 11th through 24th, 2022 – Sewer line cleaning and manhole maintenance during normal working 

hours 
• April 25th, 2022, 8:00 PM to April 26th, 2022, 8:00 AM – Sewer line slip lining 

 
 

WHAT TO EXPECT 
The project will require temporary lane closures on Sun Valley Road and 2nd Street as work is being performed. 
Slip lining of the sewer line will take approximately 12 hours. All properties connected to the section of the 
sewer line being slip lined will be required to refrain from activities which produce wastewater during that 
process. Notification tags will be distributed to affected properties prior to the lining work being performed. 
Collections Department personnel will be on site and monitoring the work during the project.  
 

CONTACTS 
For more information or if you have any questions, contact: 
 Chad Riggs, Collections Department Supervisor – (208) 720-0427, criggs@ketchumidaho.org 
 Mick Mummert, Wastewater Division Supervisor – (208) 726-7825, mmummert@ketchumidaho.org 
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